April 1, 2019

We hope everyone had a wonderful Spring Break! Let’s begin our final two
months of our 2018-2019 school year with a positive attitude.

We remind you that registration is ongoing for 2019-2020. We appreciate your
prompt response. We are receiving numerous inquires about the registration
process from our local community. Remember to encourage your family
members and friends to visit. Your recommendation is our best advertising!

Our Spring Rummage Sale is this week! It requires many volunteers to make it a
success. Please consider volunteering some time and return the form attached.

Join us for our April HSA meeting at 7pm on Tuesday to meet our new HSA
board and express your appreciation to our outgoing members for their service.
Our Home & School Association plays a vital role in the success of our school!

Our All School Mass, will be Saturday, April 13th at SCM at 5:30am. We encourage all
our students and families to attend. Please return the form below

Mrs. Copsey will be singing at the 9:30am Easter Sunday Mass at OLS on the
21st. If you would like to join her in singing, please give her a call at (307)
352-9514.

Fridays during Lent, please join us for Stations of the Cross, at 2:15pm, at OLS
Church.



ALL SCHOOL MASS
(please check one)

Family Name:

My child/children

WILL or WILL NOT attend the All School Mass on Sunday,
April 13th at 5:30pm, SCM Church.

Volunteer for Rummage Sale
(Please check which day you will be able to help)

Family Name:
Phone:

| am interested in volunteering for the Fall Rummage Sale.................
Wednesday, April 3rd - Drop Off 5pm-8pm.

Thursday, April 4th - Set-up & Drop Off 8am-8pm

Friday, April 5th - Sale 8am-8pm

Saturday, April 6th - Bag Sale 8am-12pm



